

13 June 2022

## Dear Parents/Carers

On Wednesday 20 July the children in Years 4, 5 & 6 will be having a day out at 'The Sands' as a class reward for their brilliant behaviour this year! The children will leave school after registration and will return to school for collection at the usual time.

Children in Year 4 will join the other classes after their swimming lesson in the morning.

Whilst at 'The Sands' the children will have access to the playground and will also be playing a variety of sports during the day. Children need to come suitably dressed (including footwear/sun hat) for these activities and for the weather! Medication held at school will be taken with us.

A packed lunch will be provided for all the children who normally have school dinners. The lunches will be taken to 'The Sands' for the children to have a picnic. A bottle of water will be provided with their school packed lunch. We do recommend that children bring extra drinks with them for during the day. Children can bring snacks for their break times if they like.

If you have any queries regarding these arrangements please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Miss Robinson Mrs Turner Mrs Worsley Mr Warrener Mrs Perrons



Holmfirth J I & N School
Cartworth Road • Holmfirth • HD9 2RG
Tel 01484 687565
E-mail office.holmfirthjin@kirkleeseducation.uk
Website www.holmfirthjinschool.net

